075/2425/P
8 October, 2024

Battle of the Books Invitation

Dear ’s Family,

We’re entering a reading competition called Battle of the Books, which brings together primary schools
from all across Hong Kong for a reading competition. Your child has been invited to join the team,
which will consist of 10 enthusiastic readers.

Your child was chosen for this opportunity due to their reading level and the strong support from their
English teachers. The competition offers your child a unique way to enhance their English skills.

Place: English Room

Date: Every Thursday from November 2024 - June2025

Time: 12:15-1:05

Cost: Free. Books and entrance fees are covered by the school.
Final Competition Date: | TBD June 2025

Together, we will read 12 chapter books, working as a team to memorize key information, to practise
summarizing and to develop our collaborative skills.

Thank you and we’re looking forward to guiding your child’s reading adventure!

If you have any questions, please contact the school at 2457 4634 and ask for Miss Melody! She will
also make a group chat on E-class for any future queries.

In Christ,

/Ms W(éﬂg Yuk Han )
Principal of Castle Peak Catholic Primary School

075/2425/P
Battle of the Books Invitation (Reply Slip)

Please fill out the information below:
[] Iwould like my child to participate in this competition.

[ ] Iwould not like my child to participate in this competition.

Parent Name:

Parent Signature:

Parent Contact Number:

*Please return to Miss Melody in Room 204 by 15" October, 2024.



